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Supervisor Briggs recommending the Board consider the following:
1) Receive and file presentation by the Department of Transportation on the Revised Draft National
Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) Permit for the Discharge of Storm Water from
Phase II Small Municipal Separate Storm Sewer Systems (MS4) as released for comment by the
State Water Quality Control Board;
2) Discuss the Revised Draft Phase II Small MS4 Permit mandated by the California State Water
Resources Control Board; and,
3) Authorize the Chair to sign a letter to the California State Water Resources Control Board
containing the County of El Dorado's comments on the Revised Draft Phase II Small MS4 Permit.
(Est. Time: 20 Min.)
The State Water Quality Control Board released the Draft Permit on November 16, 2012.  Comments
are due to the State Water Quality Board by December 17, 2012.

Earlier County of El Dorado correspondence related to the Draft and Revised Draft Phase II Small
MS4 Permit is attached.
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